September 18,2021 Special Meeting

The Eaton Town Council met in a Special Meeting. Present are Daniel Blankenship, Roger Wells, Teresa Welsh, Clay McDaniel and Dustin Reese.

President Daniel Blankenship called the meeting to order.

The Town Council met to discuss their ARP Plan.

They would like to use the money for Premium pay for the Police and Fire Department where allowed.

They would like to use the funds to cover 20% of the Fire Chiefs salary for an increase of medical calls due to the pandemic.

Council discussed grants for Covid Relief for 501 3c Non-Profits and Small Businesses.

Most of the funds will be used for Water and Sewer Infrastructure.

Funds will also be used for poor relief regarding water, sewage, and sanitation bills.

Some funds will be used for Revenue Loss for the Town.

All funds will be for eligible in town Businesses, Non-Profit Groups and Residents.

Clerk is to work on final work up of ARP plan.

Roger Wells made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Clay McDaniel seconded the motion. Vote was 5/0. Motion carried.

Daniel Blankenship, Council President

10/12/2021

Attest:

Bridgett S. DeWees, Clerk-Treasurer

10/12/2021